
05-Sep-2021 
EAA Harbor Springs Chapter 1087 Update 

 
 

SADLY our Breakfast Meetings are still temporarily suspended 

Following the indoor guidelines from the CDC, our breakfast meetings are being suspended.  
Hopefully we can resume them soon, this darn Covid situation is frustrating for sure.  An informal poll 
at our picnic reaffirmed this position.  We hope to have another poll soon to see if we should restart. 
 

Upcoming Events – next up is 2 Young Eagles at KMCD Sep 17-18 

• Friday September 17 4pm - Young Eagles event at Mackinac Island KMCD for the Boy 
Scouts.  We already have several volunteers for ground help as well as several pilots.  A 
detailed email will be distributed a couple days prior to the event.  Fingers crossed for good 
weather.  24 Scouts are signed up to fly with us.  Anyone interested to find a restaurant with 
outdoor seating for a chapter dinner afterwards? 

• Saturday September 18 9am – Young Eagles again at KMCD for the Boy Scouts.  25 Scouts 
are signed up to fly with us.  Again, an outdoor seating chapter lunch afterwards? 

Upcoming Newsletter Feature – Member Aviation History 

Starting with the next newsletter, a “member of the month” will write an article about their aviation 
history.  It will be fun to learn more about how each of us were introduced to flying, our current 
activities, and more. 

New Member introduction 
 
A big welcome to John Van Etten.  He is based in Boyne City and owns a Comanche Twin.  He is a 
former military pilot. 
 

Recent Event Summary 

11 August – Our chapter picnic had a LARGE turnout and was fun, fun, fun!  Thanks to all who 
contributed by bringing such excellent food and drinks.  Here’s a few pics to remember it by: 



 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
2021 Chapter Dues 

• If you have not done so already, please be prepared to give Rod your $20 at the next available 
opportunity. 
 

 
Chapter 1087 Board Members:  

• Peter Aiello, President 

• Rod Cortright, Secretary and Treasurer 

• Bill Meyer, Young Eagles Coordinator 


